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MR. JORG GLASBRENNER "l
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Joe@glasbrenner.org ;

FOR. ELMER B. LABACLADO
CENR OfTicer

Baybay City, Leyte

(053) 300-9940
cenrobaybay@denr.gov.ph

ATTENTION: JOHN PATRICK C. SPEECKAERT
Senior EMS/Chief, CDS

Dear For. Labaclado,

I am Mr. Jorg Glasbrenner, a German national currently living in Brgy. Esperanza, Inopacan,
Leyte. I am writing to express my interest to conduct an assessment and implement a coral
rehabilitation program in the marine sanctuary of Brgy. Esperanza, Inopacan, Leyte. The
proposed program aligns with the barangay’s environmental conservation initiatives and to
enhance the marine sanctuary’s ecological health, benefiting both the local environment and

community.

In connection with this, I would like to request technical assistance from your good office. The
assessment will be scheduled from February 3-7, 2025.

Thank you very much and I look forward to hearing from you.

Glasbrenner
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